
Faculty Meeting Report, College of Humanities and Social Sciences 

Date and Time:   April 15, 2013 at 3:30 

Location:  Cox Hall, Room 206 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 by Dean Braden. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.  

http://chass.ncsu.edu/documents/faculty_meetings/Fall_2012_Faculty_Meeting_Minutes.pdf  

• Dean Braden gave an overview. Last fall, department heads were to nominate faculty members 

to serve on the committee that would be charged with developing the college’s strategic plan.  

The committee consisted of the following faculty:  David Ambaras, Helga Braunbeck, Jason 

Bivins, Mark Darhower, Victoria Gallagher, Heidi Hobbs, Jodi Hall, John Morillo, Toby Parcel, 

Jeremy Packer, and Mark Wilson.  The committee submitted the document to the Dean for 

approval and it was made available to faculty in advance of the meeting. Dr. Wilson presented 

on behalf of the committee. 

• The CHASS Strategic Planning Committee’s report  can be accessed on the following: 

http://www.chass.ncsu.edu/documents/faculty_meetings/Spring_2013_Planning_Committee.pdf  

• The CHASS Strategic Planning Committee presentation can be accessed on the following: 

http://chass.ncsu.edu/faculty_staff_resources/meetings.php    

• The floor was open for discussion, comments, and questions. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
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